Dear Editor,


	On behalf of all authors I present the paper entitled “Myoepithelioma in accessory parotid gland: report of a rare case”.
	The patient was operated by me with the aid of students. Unfortunately, because the patient skipped the follow-ups, no consent was signed. So, the case report was written avoiding the identification of the patient.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	In the author´s point of view, the case report is interesting because of the rarity of a myoepithelioma arising in an accessory parotid gland. To the author´s knowledge, the presented case is the seventh case in English literature.
	By this present document I assure the text has not been submitted to another journal. I look forward to have the paper published by the Brazilian Dental Science.

With best regards,

Pietro Mainenti
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